
Last May, Hydro Aluminium announced that the  
Kurri Kurri aluminium smelter would not be re-opened.

Hydro though wants to do what we can to make sure that the future for the region is bright, and is 
preparing the site and the 2000 hectare buffer zone for its future uses.

Hydro is making plans for the remediation of the site, the rezoning of parcels of land for both 
commercial and residential development, and the conservation of around 1300 hectares of land.

The smelter has had many owners, and the while Hydro is helping plan for the future, we know that 
the project will benefit the local community and the region.

To mark this new phase in the regions’ history, Hydro is renaming the redevelopment project 
Regrowth Kurri Kurri. The name symbolises the new start for the site, and the promise of prosperous 
futures for residents, businesses, and for the environment.

We want to understand what local community members think of these plans, and what issues you 
think we should consider.

PLEASE LET US KNOW:
Call the community information line 1800 066 243

Email us on community.kurri@hydro.com

Visit the Hydro web site for more information www.hydro.com/kurri
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